
	



Minster David Stanton					19th June 2018
Minister of State 
Department of Justice and Equality
With special responsibility for Equality, Immigration and Integration
51 St. Stephen's Green
Dublin 2
D02 HK52


Our Ref. M020618				      

Re:  Motion Agreed at Meeting of South Dublin County Council held on 11th June 2018

Dear Minister
The following Motion was AGREED at meeting of South Dublin County Council held 11th June 2018.
[bookmark: _GoBack]That this Council writes to the Minister for Justice and Equality and the Minister of State at the Department of Justice and Equality with special responsibility for Equality, Immigration and Integration to outline our serious concerns at the proposed withdrawal of funding for the Intercultural Centres within the County and, recognising the important and valuable service these centres provide, calls for funding to be reinstated so as to allow the centres to continue in their current forms.
I should be grateful for your comments at your earliest convenience.  Please quote our reference no. M02/0618 on any correspondence.

Yours sincerely

___________________
Colm Murphy
Meetings Administrator
Corporate Services Department


